
 

 
 

 
Registration is now open! 

Boys and Girls  
Ages 6-17 

www.NPYSA.org 
 

 

NPYSA is here to ensure your child will have an awesome soccer experience. We are here to 
support your athletics as well as provide opportunities for all participants in a fun, safe and 
inclusive environment. We are excited to announce our spring registration is now open.  Our travel 
soccer league is part of the RI Superliga.  Practices and home games will take place at Ricci Middle 
School Field, while away games will take place at the opponent's field throughout the state. 
 
Tryouts will be held at a date/place yet to be determined. We’re hoping to announce a venue 
within the coming weeks.   
 
Registration and payment can be made online on the NPYSA website. Payment will secure a spot at 
tryouts. 
 
NPYSA is always looking for new coaches. Parents are strongly encouraged in becoming a coach 
or an assistant to the head coach. Coaches registration is also found on the NPYSA website. 
 
Any questions can be directed to:  npysaregistrar@gmail.com 
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